
Island Creek
Restoration Project

by: Chad Conway

Chad Conway’s 
Eagle Scout Project

Chad Conway, a member of Boy Scout Troop 
62, completed his Eagle Scout Project in 2007. 

The project consisted of clearing Island Creek of 
debris to make it more passable for fish, and the 

creation of the information board and educational 
material. He designed the structure, compiled the 

materials to be displayed, and constructed the 
board with the help of many volunteers. He would 
like to thank the following for their help and dona-

tions: Goodrich Lumber, Scott Sirois, Duxbury 
Department of Public Works, Battelle Labora-
tories, Weston Graphics and Copeland & Sons 

Lumber Company. 

Questions?
Contact: The Duxbury Conservation Department

Hours: Monday through Thursday
8:00 AM until 3:00 PM 

Duxbury Town Hall
878 Tremont Street, MA 02332 

(781) 934-1100 ex. 134

Contributers
The Island Creek Fishway restoration was an 
initiative of the Duxbury Bay Management 
Commission, Jon McGrath-Representative
The project was supported in part through 

generous grants by the following:
Duxbury Conservation Commission, Joe 

Grady-Administrator
Gulf of Maine Council on Marine Environment
Corporate Wetlands Restoration Partnership

US Fish and Wildlife Service
Fish America Foundation

Battelle

Map of Island Creek


